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Repair works on slipway at Ir-Ramla ta' Wied Musa in Cirkewwa 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that repair work on the slipway at Ir-Ramla ta’ Wied Musa in Cirkewwa will be 

carried out from Monday 14th September 2020 until further notice. 

 

A silt curtain (approximately 10m from slipway) will be laid within the area shown 

hatched on attached chart. Some of the work will involve the use of divers, they will be 

working within the silt curtain. 

 

Due to the above-mentioned repair works, the slipway cannot be used during this period 

due to the silt curtain.  

 

Masters and vessel operators are instructed to keep a sharp lookout and navigate at 

very slow speed (no wake) when in the vicinity during the above-mentioned dates. 

 

All vessel operators are to comply with any instructions as given by Valletta Port Control 

(Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12. 

 

 

  
Chart affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 

 

 

 

 

 

 




